
 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday 20th September 2021  
 
 
Letter to parent re vaccines for 12-15 year olds 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
You will no doubt be aware that the Government has now confirmed 12 to 15 
year olds can be vaccinated against COVID-19. 
 
Though we await detailed information, we understand the programme will roll 
out via schools. As is the case for other vaccination programmes, we will work 
closely with local NHS professionals to play our role as appropriate. This will 
include seeking consent from parents/carers in the usual way. 
 
As soon as we have further details or additional information from the NHS we 
will of course share it with you. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs R. Bakewell Mrs R. Shell-Macleod 
Head of School Head of School   
 
 
 


